
Nickalus Holmes 

'CORRESPONDENCE 
9/2/2025 
DOC UM E NT N O ̂08570-2025 

From: Nickalus Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Tuesday, September 2, 2025 8:24 AM 
To: 'Milone' 
Cc: Consumer Contact 
Subject: RE: FPL proposed rate hike ... DENY, DENY, DENY 

Good Morning 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20250011, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance. 

Thank you, 
Nick Holmes 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon 
request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Milone <psmilone@aol.com> 
Sent: Sunday, August 31, 2025 9:45 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL proposed rate hike ... DENY, DENY, DENY 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

To all members of the Public Service Commission, 

I just learned from Jim DeFede’s Facing South Florida that FPL is planning to slap Florida consumers with 
their highest rate hike ever, despite profits of over $4, 000,000,000 in 2024. 

4 BILLION!! 

I am outraged. 

Those of us whose only income is Social Security are already suffering financially due to higher food prices, 
higher property taxes, and higher health insurance rates. 

It’s not like we can switch providers - FPL is a monopoly! 

The rate hike they are requesting, 17% ? ... is exorbitant! 
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I urge you to DENY the FPL rate hike. Isn’t 4 BILLION a year enough?! 

Thank you, 

Pat Milone 

29325 SW 202 Ave, Redland, FL 33030 

psmilone@aol.com 

305-322-8635 
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